
January 30, 2023
K Brohn

Bill # SB50

Dear Chairman Thompson and Members of The Committee,

Never before, in the entire history of this nation, have our freedoms 
been under such vicious and relentless attack. In the last few years, 
conservative voices are being targeted and silenced through 
censorship on most all social media platforms by those who 
disagree with them politically. The censorship of one political party 
by the other party interferes with our elections by suppressing 
information from conservative voices only. This censorship was 
recently verified after Elon Musk’s acquisition of Twitter by the 
ongoing revelations on Twitter by far left leaning journalist, Matt 
Taibbi. Mr Taibbi confirmed political censorship of conservatives on 
Twitter with what is known as the “Twitter Files.” 

The time has come where we must put a stop to those who violate 
our Constitutional rights and freedoms the founding fathers put into 
place over 200 years ago. Therefore, ﻿I am writing to request that 
you vote to pass Bill SB50 on Wednesday, February 1st. 

I have attached photos below of two incidents from Next Door 
where l have been censored and now removed from their site 
because several of my comments did not align with the far left 
agenda of Next Door. I was also specifically targeted and falsely 
reported twice as not living at my actual place of residence as a 



way to remove me. The red parenthesis in the first two photos are 
my comments provided to me by Next Door as their reason for 
censoring me and suspending me from their platform. My account 
was deactivated after the last comment below, which was actually 
made in a private Conservative group on Next Door. 

I am asking that you please vote this Wednesday to pass SB50 to 
restore freedom of speech for ALL people. 

Thank you!

K Brohn

 














